
TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
Board Meeting Minutes 

July 20, 2022, at 7:00 pm 
 

Chair Moll called the meeting to order at 7:00pm with all board members present.  

MSC Klahn/Manke approved the June 8, 2022, minutes as written.   

The crack filling has been completed on the planned roads. Scott’s Construction will start seal coating in next 
couple weeks. The Smokey Hollow BIL project planning is still progressing, and still on track to be completed 
prior to summer 2023. 

Treasurers update on the banking accounts, and taxes collected.  

MSC Manke/Klahn approve to set the number of election officials for August Primary election to 3. 
 
The board was formally notified that the High Noon Project application has been filed with the PSC. 
 
The board received new fees from General Engineering, regarding solar installations in the town.  
 
The WI DOT notified the board, via mail, that they will be doing a I-39/90/94 corridor study.  
 
Ordinance 18-1-1 All-Terrain Vehicles & Utility Terrain Vehicles was approved and signed as of July 20,2022. 
The board revisited that the board would put $1,000 towards the signage and look for the remaining to be 
paid by the club. Reminder that the ordinance is not in effect until the signs are in place on the roads. 
 
MSC Klahn/Manke to approve payment of the following vouchers: CenturyLink-$64.49, Boardman & Clark-
$1,845.00, Columbia County Hwy Dept.-$3,998.53, Gardiner Appraisal-$2,075.00, Roth Professional Solutions-
$16,823.00, Roth Professional Solutions-$675.00, Nathaniel Moll-$47.48, KerberRose-$2,300.00, Scott’s Lawn 
Service-$2,150.00. 

Next Board meeting was set for August 10, 2022, at 7:00pm. MSC Manke/Klahn motion to adjourn 7:29pm. 
Becky Struck, Clerk 


